
 

 

 
Via E-mail and Regular Mail     8 April 2009 
Jonathan Spencer 
Vice President and Associate General Counsel 
VeriSign 
21355 Ridgetop Circle 
Dulles, VA 20166 
jspencer@verisign.com 
 
 Re: Assignment of .NAME Registry Agreement 
 
Dear Jonathan, 
 
ICANN has received your letter dated 2 March 2009 that includes a copy of the Assignment and 
Assumption Agreement as well as clean and redlined versions of the .NAME Registry-Registrar 
Agreement (RRA).   
 
ICANN reviewed the proposed RRA and provided an opportunity for registrars to comment on it via a 
posting of the RRA to the Registrars Constituency mailing list. Having followed our process for the 
review of proposed amendments to RRAs, ICANN has approved .NAME RRA. 
 
This letter will confirm that ICANN has: 
  

- Posted your letter and the Assignment and Assumption Agreement to ICANN’s correspondence 
page;  

- Posted a link to the Assignment and Assumption Agreement to 
http://www.icann.org/en/tlds/agreements/name/; and,  

- Posted the amended .NAME RRA to http://www.icann.org/en/tlds/agreements/name/. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation regarding the assignment of the .NAME Registry Agreement. If you 
have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 202.429.2703.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Craig S. Schwartz 
Chief gTLD Registry Liaison 
 
cc:  John Jeffrey, General Counsel, ICANN   
      Kurt Pritz, SVP Services, ICANN 
      Barbara Steele, Compliance Officer/Director of Policy, VeriSign   
 


